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	Vice-Chancellor

	


Re: suspected scientific misconduct in the case of Professor Paolo Macchiarini

Background

On 25 June 2014, the Vice-Chancellor received a report of suspected scientific misconduct from Professor Pierre Delaere. The report concerned Paolo Macchiarini and the work he has been doing in the field of regenerative medicine.

Pursuant to Chap. 1 para. 16 of the Higher Education Ordinance (1993:100), Karolinska Institutet has investigated this case of suspected scientific misconduct, for which it requested a statement from the Ethics Council (see attached).

Decision
In light of the information given in Professor Pierre Delaere’s letter and the statement of opinion issued by the Ethics Council, Karolinska Institutet does not find Professor Paolo Macchiarini guilty of scientific misconduct. 

The decision on this matter has been taken by the Vice-Chancellor in the presence of University Director Per Bengtsson after presentation by legal counsel Lisen Samuelsson. Also present was Deputy University Director Marie Tell and the vice-chairperson of the Medical Students’ Union, Andrea Montano Montes.

Anders Hamsten





Lisen Samuelsson

Enc:

Ethics Council statement
	Postadress
	Handläggare
	Telefon
	E-post

	Karolinska Institutet
	
	08-524 800 00, vx
	Lisen.Samuelsson@ki.se

	SE-171 77  STOCKHOLM
	Lisen Samuelsson 
	08-524 868 45, dir
	Webb
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